
YOUR 

Letters 
YOUR LETTERS ARE REQUESTED! 
Send to: Scott MacCallum, Editor, Greenkeeper International, BIGGA HOUSE, 
Aldwark, Alne, York Y061 1UF, or email them to: scott@bigga.co.uk 

Double Summer Time 
The Golf Services Committee of the EGU is proposing to launch a campaign for the introduction of Double Summer Time to Britain. 

Before we do, however, we wish to consult, as there may be implications for greenkeepers that we have not identified. We are 
obviously aware that this not something that golf alone will achieve, but before wider support is sought it is important that all of golf 
is in favour. 

The proposal is to move the clocks forward two hours in the spring (rather than one) and two hours back again in the autumn. (It is 
also likely that the clocks will have to go back a few weeks earlier in October in order to avoid unacceptably dark mornings.) The 
benefits to golf are an extended period of time in the spring and summer months when it will be possible to play a full 18 holes after 
normal working hours and the corresponding extra revenues from green fees and food and beverage. A number of other sports will 
also benefit from this and it is perceived that it will generally improve the quality of life for the population during spring and summer. 

History* shows that the previous attempts to move to double summer time have been included in a move away from GMT 
altogether The consequences of this are dark mornings in the winter, particularly in the north of England and Scotland. 

Hence most of the objections came from sectors of workers who traditionally start work in the early hours - construction, postal, 
refuse, agriculture and the Scottish population were generally against because of the dark mornings. In favour were a wide range of 
organisations from the Police and Medical Authorities to the RHS and Sports Councils. There was much debate over the effect on road 
fatalities, particularly involving children going to and from school, which was inconclusive. 

Our proposal for Double Summer Time leaves the winter months as they are and therefore the majority of objections raised last 
time should not apply 

We hope you will be able to lend your support to this initiative and look forward to receiving your response at the earliest 
opportunity. 

Neil Cockbill, Golf Services Secretary, National Golf Centre, EGU, Woodhall Spa, Lines 

* British Time (Extra Daylight) Bill (1995/96), Research Paper 96/4,15 January 1996 
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